Los Rios Colleges FOUNDATION











August 20, 2024

Ms. Liane Rockley and Mr. Tobin Rockley Founders Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. Post Office Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Liane and Tobin,

On behalf of myself and all of us here at Sacramento City College and the Los Rios Colleges Foundation, thank you for your incredibly generous gift of \$15,000 for the SCC Music Department. Your gift goes a long way at Sacramento City College, enabling our students to stay in school and reach their goals.

For years, I've seen the difference our students make in our community and the world around them. It all begins here, by helping each one thrive at the start of their educational journey.

Your kindness offers a path forward and a bright future for deserving students with big dreams and incredible potential. Thank you for making higher education possible for our students! You're giving them a path to a better life.

Gratefully,

Paula L. Allison, MBA

President, Los Rios Colleges Foundation

In accordance with the Revenue Reconciliation Act of 1993, we are providing you with the following information:

Your donation: \$15,000 Date received: 8/13/2024

Value of goods or services received: \$0

Tax deductible amount of your donation: \$15,000

Tax I.D. # 94-2506591